
Family Directory 
 
 

Dear Parents: 
 

We are updating our family directory.  In order to publish your information, we 
must have your written consent.  This list is an invaluable resource for our school families 
and staff and we never give or sell the information to anyone outside of the school.  This 
list is used for sporting events, planning school events, to address concerns, etc.  Please fill 
out the information below.  For families with two households, we will be pleased to list 
both on the list, but you must notify us that you want that done and provide us with the 
current information. 

     
    

 
FAMILY NAME_____________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                                                                                  
Names and Grades of Students ________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________   
 
                                                                                                                    
_______    Yes, our information may be listed on the family list. 

 

_______    Yes, you may contact us by text message. 

 

_______    No, do not include our information on the family list.  

 

 
 
 
PARENT 
SIGNATURE________________________________________________DATE___________ 

 


